
 
                                                         BULLET POINTS OF OUR COMMITTEE MEETINGS  

June, July and August 2017 
 

  Floral Display Competition 2017 
Joseph Atkin, Head Gardener of Aberglasney, kindly judged the event on 23rd July and whilst there 

weren’t as many entrants as last year Joseph said the standard was higher. 

 

The winners were: 

First Kate Price–Raybold 

Second Lyn & Sheila Thomas 

Third Grace Maidment 

Fourth Jenny Dyer 

 

LVS donated £30 to the Aberglasney Restoration Trust. 

 
 AGM 2017 

Our AGM was held at the Pen Y Bont on the 29th June and was well attended. 

 

Membership fees will remain at £5 for the year 2017/2018 

The Officers remain unchanged: 

Chair  Claire Papworth 

Vice Chair Meirion Jones 

Secretary  Sue Fitz-Gibbons 

Treasurer Helen Sargent 

 

Social activities were discussed and an informal picnic on the hall plot on 27 August and a sparkler 

evening on 5 November were suggested.  
 

 Carmarthenshire Bog Project 

On 21 July Isobel Macho gave a very interesting talk about the Carmarthenshire Bogs Project.  The 

project focused on five areas of lowland bogs on areas of common land near Brechfa and 

Llanfynydd. If you missed the talk and want to find out more about the work that was carried out 

go to:  

http://www.carmarthenshire.gov.wales/home/residents/your-community/biodiversity/hlf-bogs-

project/#.Wb-op8ZrzIU 

 

 

 Agricultural Show 
This year we decided not to have our usual stand at the show as many of the committee were busy 

with other commitments. We did however approach the Show committee to see whether we could 

have a table in the craft shed but unfortunately this proposal was rejected. 

 

 


